
Hello! I hope this email finds you well. As you may recall, I'm Jackie Smith with NMFS 
Enforcement. We have been discussing an anonymous survey to not only understand 
what types of issues you may personally be experiencing while deployed, but also what 
factors might prevent you from reporting these issues to NMFS. I want to do all that I 
can to ensure your work environment is safe and free from harassment. The work you 
do is important to the management of the fisheries. Please follow this link and take this 
voluntary and anonymous survey for deployments in 2016 and 2017. Thank you, and as
always, feel free to contact me at any time. 


